
From: joan erwin-johnstone   
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2929 Plymouth Rd construction 

 
 
Planning Commission, 
 
My name is Joan Johnstone and I live at 2936 
Briarcliff St. directly behind the PNC bank. The bank 
already has several drive thru lanes and they are 
noisy and do make it difficult to exit and enter. 
Plymouth Rd. is a main road and is also very busy 
making entering and exiting Plymouth on to Prairie 
dangerous. I'm very concerned about more 
construction and congestion on Prairie St. and in the 
neighborhood.  The lack of surveys for the impact is 
very upsetting and negligent on the parties involved. 
I've been here since 1986 and I'd hate to feel pressure 
to move because of this project. Consider the people 
who live here 24/7 not just the renew!!  
 
Joan Johnstone 
2936 Briarcliff St.  
Ann Arbor, Mi. 48105 
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